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NOTIFICATION OF PAPER ACCEPTANCE 

Dear                      

It is my pleasure to inform you that your paper abstract has been accepted for oral presentation 
at the 2nd postgraduate “International Conference on Humanities” (ICH 2019) to be held on 30-
31 October 2019 at School of Humanities, Universiti Sains Malaysia in Penang, Malaysia.  
 

The Committee now needs to have confirmation from you that you will be able to submit your 
full paper to us by 31 July 2019, and that you will be able to present your paper in a 15 minute 
time slot followed by a 5 minute Q&A. Complete guidelines and the template for preparing and 
submitting your manuscript to this conference and details on publication opportunities can be 
obtained from conference website: http://ich.usm.my. All submissions will be double blind peer 
reviewed by independent, anonymous expert referees, and acceptance will be based on quality, 
relevance, and originality. 
 

You will receive final confirmation of your place on the program as well as specific details and 
information about your session between 1‐10 October. Please note that individual requests for 
specific presentation dates and/or times cannot be addressed due to the very large number of 
presentations and other factors that the program committee must consider when scheduling the 
overall program. 
 

We have provided some tips/reminders as Arrival Information on the conference website which 
we hope may aid your preparation for the trip to Penang. Should you have any related queries, 
please feel free to contact the conference secretariat at ich@usm.my. Kindly reference your 
submission number when contacting us. This will help us to respond to you most quickly and 
accurately. 
 

Thank you for your interest, and we look forward to welcoming you to ICH2019 in Penang.  
 

With Warmest Regards,  
 

Dr. Moussa Pourya Asl,  
Convener, 
ICH2019  
http://ich.usm.my  
 

*This is a computer-generated letter and NO signature is required. 


